
                                                                               
 

 
 
 
Dec. 21, 2011 
 
Susan Engelhardt 
Executive Director, CIVET 
Center for Innovative Ventures of Emerging Technologies  
Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey 
School of Engineering 
 
Dear Susan, 
 
I am writing to express our enormous gratitude for the invaluable support provided by the 
Center for Innovative Ventures of Emerging Technologies in our outreach efforts on behalf of 
the mHealthcon Conference held on College Avenue campus December 1, 2011. 
 
Your enthusiastic encouragement, advice and outreach in promoting this on-campus event 
directly contributed to our strong attendance of 240 delegates including academic staff, key 
opinion leaders, industrial partners and stakeholders connected to Rutgers and CIVET. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work with closely with your department in the coming year. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

 
Steven Greene 
CEO, Sperlingreene PR & Marketing 
Partner, mHealthcon Mobile Healthcare Conferences 
sgreene@sperlingreene.com 
(9170 656-1837 


